
210 E. EARLL DRIVE

PHOENIX, AZ 85012 
602-364-6000 

June 14, 2021 

Via Electronic Filing 

Mark Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98502 

Re: Cable One VoIP LLC d/b/a Sparklight – Application to Expand Eligible

 

Telecommunications Carrier Designation 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Cable One VoIP LLC d/b/a Sparklight (the “Company”) respectfully submits the enclosed 
Application for Expansion of Eligible Telecommunications Carrier Designation to Receive 
Federal Lifeline Support (“Application”) to expand the Company’s eligible telecommunications 
carrier (“ETC”) designation for purposes of receiving federal Lifeline support in the State of 
Washington. 

If you have any questions concerning this filing, please contact the Company’s counsel, 
Chérie R. Kiser (ckiser@cahill.com, 202-862-8950) or Angela F. Collins (acollins@cahill.com, 
202-862-8930).

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Patrick N. Caron 

Patrick N. Caron 
Assistant General Counsel 
Cable One VoIP LLC d/b/a Sparklight 
210 E. Earll Drive 
Phoenix, AZ 85012 
602-364-6000
patrick.caron@cableone.biz
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